
The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is constructing 
an overpass at the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road intersection. 

The project is jointly funded by the Australian and Northern Territory 
governments. 

The new overpass will carry Berrimah Road traffic over Tiger Brennan 
Drive, separating the major flow of traffic on Tiger Brennan Drive from 
the traffic movements on Berrimah Road enabling the continuous flow 
of traffic and improved safety.

Construction of the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road overpass is 
being rolled out in phases. 

The next phase of the project is due to start on 19 November 2023, 
subject to weather.

Due to the scale of the project, detours and road closures will be in 
place for the majority of the project’s duration.

TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au

dipl.nt.gov.au/tbd-overpass

1800 319 881
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Road closure and detours
In order to progress with construction of the 
approach for the new bridge, Berrimah Road 
south of the existing intersection down to 
Wishart Road will be closed to all road users. 

Road users have an alternative route to access 
East Arm via Wishart Road.

Tiger Brennan Drive will remain open and 
vehicles travelling between Darwin and 
Palmerston can continue to travel along Tiger 
Brennan Drive as normal. Berrimah Road north 
from Tiger Brennan Drive to Marlow Road will 
initially remain closed until it is reopened 
around the end of March 2024, subject to the 
impacts of the wet season.

This phase includes the demolition of existing 
road infrastructure and construction of fill 
embankments, installation of major culverts, a 
signalised intersection, pavements and street 
lighting.

Traffic will be transitioned to the new 
alignment of Tiger Brennan Drive in stages 
once the bridge construction is substantially 
complete and safe to allow vehicles to pass 
underneath. 

Consideration has been given to minimise 
impact for heavy and emergency vehicles as 
well as the general travelling public and local 
businesses.

It is expected this stage of the project will take 
between 10-12 months to complete. 



To find out more or to subscribe to stakeholder 
updates please visit dipl.nt.gov.au/tbd-overpass.
 
Should you have queries or concerns about the 
project, please contact the project team on email 
TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au or call 1800 319 881.

Keep up to date

SCAN ME


